
2015/16	Swim/Dive	Advisory	
	
Discussion		
1- Can	there	be	a	single	source	listing	of	all	information	and	due	dates	for	the	state	

meet	–	Kevin	will	be	in	contact	with	Kari	and	Dave	and	once	their	meet	
information	is	sent	out	the	NDHSAA	will	post	it	on	our	webpage	

2- 	West	Fargo	as	a	possible	to	host	the	state	meet	once	facility	is	built.		There	has	
been	discussion	at	tournament	committee	of	West	Fargo’s	interest	in	hosting.	

3- Two	week	time	period	between	regionals	and	state.		This	was	brought	up	at	
coaches	meeting	with	not	a	lot	of	support	

4- Why	are	relay	names	required	if	the	entire	roster	is	eligible	to	be	entered	as	
competitors?		Tournament	management	utilizes	rosters	of	4-8	in	order	to	get	
names	into	the	system	before	the	start	of	the	event.		Changes	can	still	be	made	
until	race	time.	

5- What	is	done	with	diving	sheets	submitted	on	Sunday?		Sheets	are	sent	to	
tournament	management	as	well	as	dive	referee	to	review	for	errors	and	placed	
into	the	computer	system	

6- Nametag	information	needed	before	diving	entries.		This	is	a	tournament	
management	issue.	

7- Ticket	sales	for	fans	and	the	burden	to	place	those	sales	in	the	hands	of	coaches	
and	schools.		Kevin	will	look	into	the	possibility	of	utilizing	the	NDHSAA	website	
for	reserved	ticket	group	order	forms.	

8- Why	no	heat	sheets	for	sale	on	Saturday?		Kevin	will	contact	Dave	Zittleman	
about	the	possibility	of	heat	sheets	being	printed	and	sold	on	Saturday.	

	
No	items	for	regulation	change	at	this	time.	


